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Dear Families, what a wonderful end to this school year! Between Santa 
Dash, Christmas Jumper Days, Nativities and Carol Services. Everyone 
has worked extremely hard. It can also be a difficult time for some    
people so it is a good time to start thinking of others and what we can 
do to help each other out. So with that in mind: 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  

Use your time off to begin thinking about new years resolutions that 
might help others.  

ARTICLE OF THE MONTH 

For November we chose article 12 which states that ‘every child has the 
right to express their views freely.’ It is important our children know 
they have a voice and an opinion and they deserve to be heard.  

For December we picked article 27 which is ‘every child  has the right to 
food, clothing and a safe home’. This may be something we take for 
granted and it is a good opportunity to remind children that not every-
one is so lucky. At Christmas when everyone is in and out of the shops, 
it might be a good chance to donate to homeless shelters or food banks 
if you can. Show your children not everybody has the same lifestyle.  
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Our Steering Group 

Over the past few weeks we have discussed  the new articles of the month 

and also had a look at our pervious months challenge which was to research 

people who stood up to discrimination. Well done to last months             

competition entries. These three superstars earnt a special prize!  

 

This months challenge is to spend some time thinking about those people 

who don’t have food, clothing or a safe home. This might come about by 

making donations to a food bank 

or even just by thinking about 

what you are grateful for. Take 

inspiration from Mr Delaney with 

his 3 good things. Find the joy in 

the small things! 

Spread your thoughtfulness by 

tweeting @ctkliverpool with the 

hashtag #CTKRRS showing or 

telling us your 3 good things.  
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